
 

 

 
 

 

Business Notification Information 

Chester Civic Events: 

Sunday 29th September and Saturday 12th October 

 

Dear Business Owner / Manager, 

Cheshire West and Chester Council would like to make you aware of two events, so that you are able 

to plan for the day. 

On Sunday 29th September and Saturday 12th October, a significant Civic event will take place in the 

area of Northgate Street. Due to the scale of the events and the wide-ranging security measures, 

there is a requirement to close and barrier streets on the day, to maintain safety at the event. The 

roads are expected to be closed on Sunday 29th September between 09:30 and 16:30 and on 

Saturday 12th October between 09:00 and 13:00.  

 

Please note that during the closure, no vehicles will be allowed access or exit under any 

circumstances. 

 

Sunday 29th September: Roads Impacted: 

 

• Northgate Street from George Street 09:30 – 13:00 

• Northgate Street from Hunter Street 09:30 – 16:30 

• St Werburgh Street 09:30 – 16:30 

• Eastgate Street 09:30 – 16:30 

• St Johns Street 09:30 – 16:30 

• Princess Street 09:30 – 16:30 

• Bridge Street 09:30 – 16:30 

• Hunter Street 09:30 – 13:00 

• In addition, there will be short closures of Castle Street, Lower Bridge St and Bridge Street to 

the bollards from 11:00 – 11:30 

 

Saturday 12 October: Roads Impacted: 

 

• Northgate Street from Hunter Street 09:00 – 13:00 

• St Werburgh Street 09:00 – 13:00 

• Eastgate Street 09:00 – 13:00 

• St Johns Street 09:00 – 13:00 



 

 

 

 

 

• Princess Street 09:00 – 13:00 

• Bridge Street 09:00 – 13:00 

 

How will pedestrians be affected?  

 

• Pedestrian access through the area will be maintained at all times via crossing points at 

some clearly marked locations.  

• There will also be diversions around the main event area and information points for 

members of the public who wish to be directed around the area.  

• Due to the barrier arrangements and crowds, the footways will be busy.  

• There will be a restriction to one footway in the area of the Town Hall. 

 

Police Presence  

 

There will be police security presence prior to the event and on the day; there may be occasions 

where they visit properties or wish to inspect deliveries. We would be grateful for your assistance 

and cooperation with the police where requested to help us run a safe, secure event in the city.  

 

What do businesses need to do?  

 

Please make your staff aware of the event. Deliveries and waste collection on the day will not be 

possible so please contact relevant suppliers to make them aware.   

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Tordoff 

Event Planning Cheshire West and Chester Council  

 

 


